A note from Jenifer and Susan

Welcome back everyone! We hope you had a great half term holiday and feel ready to rejoin us for an exciting term ahead.



Reception Newsletter Summer 2

Our Learning

This term we will be learning about signs of summer and how the seasonal weather changes. As part of this topic we will be learning all about the seaside and other holiday destinations. If your child has any relevant stories or pictures to share with the class, please feel free to bring them into school.

We are hoping for good weather during the summer months and will be accessing our outdoor learning area every day. Please help us to protect your child's skin by applying sun cream before they come to school. Sun cream, sun hats and a light jacket can be left in the cloakroom.

We have organised a sports' coach to provide extra PE this term. Please pack a plain white t-shirt and black shorts in your child's school bag which can be left in the cloakroom for easy access

Important Reminders

- Pleases ensure your child's name is on every piece of clothing. This will help us to identify items of lost property.
- Thank you to all parents who have encouraged their child to enter our classrooms independently on a morning. This will help them prepare for starting Year 1 in September.
- Children can access fresh, cool water throughout the school day. If you would like your child to drink milk, a form is available from Allison in the school office.
- Home readers are sent out at least once a
 week in Reception. It would greatly help
 your child if an adult or older sibling could
 listen to them read every night. The more
 they practice, the better readers they will
 become.

We thank you for your continued support.

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:

As part of our topic, we are hoping to visit The Sealife Centre in Tynemouth. Further information regarding dates, times and costs will be sent out very soon. We understand that these educational visits can be expensive for you and we will keep the costs to a minimum. If you would like to begin paying in installments, please pop into the school office.

Reception assembly will be Friday 28th June at 10.30 am in the main school hall.

